
10th of Ramadan City investors call on finance ministry to limit universal healthcare system 
contributions to profits  

The 10th of Ramadan Investors Association has asked the Ministry of Finance to deduct private 
businesses’ contribution to the universal healthcare system from profits, not total revenues. 
The association called for the amendment of the current law which stipulates that companies 
should pay 0.25% of their annual revenues to the universal healthcare system.   


